
     
 

 

 
WEL/SEC/2024                                                                                                February 22, 2024  
 
To,  
BSE Limited, 
1st Floor, Rotunda Bldg,  
Dalal Street, Fort,  
Mumbai - 400 001.   
 

Scrip Code: 532553 

 
Ref: E – Mail having reference - L/SURV/ONL/PV/AV/ 2023-2024 / 604 dated February 

22, 2024 
 
Dear Madam/ Sir(s), 
 

Sub:  Reply to clarification sought for increase in volume of Security 
 

With reference to the clarification sought vide the captioned email pertaining to increase in 
volume of security, we hereby clarify that there is no event / information which is required to 
be disclosed to the Stock Exchanges under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 that have a bearing on the operation /performance 
of the Company which include any price sensitive information. 
  
We further inform to you that the Company keeps exploring business opportunities and the 
unpublished price sensitive information / event pertaining thereto will be disclosed if any when 
disclosure thereof to the Stock Exchanges becomes due in terms of SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.                     

Kindly take the above mentioned on record. 

Yours faithfully,  
For WELSPUN ENTERPRISES LIMITED  
 
 
 
NIDHI TANNA 
COMPANY SECRETARY  
ACS - 30465 
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